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Notification of Release of Restricted Shares from Escrow
12 May 2017

In accordance with Listing Rule 3.10A, RCG Corporation Limited (Company) advises that 142,857,124
fully paid ordinary shares currently held under voluntary escrow are due for release on 27 May 2017.

The remaining shares held under voluntary escrow are 36,842,105 fully paid ordinary shares, due for
release on 4 August 2018.

Further Information

For further information contact:
Hilton Brett, Co-CEO RCG Corporation
(02) 8310 0008 / 0411 682 912
hbrett@rcgcorp.com.au



